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13 June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
To celebrate the end of another successful year, we have booked a visit for children from 
Reception to Year 4 to Twycross Zoo on Thursday 11th July. Busy Bees will be open as usual and 
will be having a Teddy Bears Picnic, so they can bring along their favourite Bear.   
 
So that the children can enjoy a full day at the Zoo we will be leaving school promptly at 9am, if 
possible please arrive no later than 8.45am.  We will be leaving the Zoo at 3pm aiming to be back 
at school for 4pm, which is obviously dependent on the traffic. 
 
The PTFA will be contributing towards the cost of the trip, and this has ensured that the cost is 
reduced to £10.00 per child.  The Zoo have advised that they are able to provide a ‘goody bag’ 
which will be given at the end of the day, which is an additional £3.00.  All costs will need to be 
paid via the school money system. 
 
The kitchen will provide packed lunches, unless you wish to opt out and send your own.  Please 
ensure that if you are sending in a packed lunch it is put into a bag (which your child will be 
responsible for), and should not contain any cans or bottles of fizzy drinks.  Children will go to the 
Zoo in their school uniform, they will need to wear appropriate footwear for a day of walking. 
Hopefully the weather will improve and they will need to bring sunhats and have sun cream 
applied!  
 
Please return the reply slip as soon as possible. 
 

TWYCROSS ZOO – FOR THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
 
Name of Child(ren) ……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I would like _____________  goodybags -  at a cost of £3.00 each. 
 
 
I would like: (delete as appropriate) 
 

 the school to provide a packed lunch 
 

 to provide a home packed lunch  
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________________ 
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